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PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 2018
Dear Parents,

The students of Our Lady of the Way are again participating in Premier’s Reading Challenge.

The 2018 Premier's Reading Challenge runs from 5 March to 31 August 2018. To experience a book a chiid
can, listen to the book, participate in o shared reading of the book or read part or the entire book
independently. Books read from 1 September 2017 can count towards the 2018 Chdllenge.

Students wishing fo participate in the 2018 Premier's Reading Challenge are able to do so as from now.
Students will require a Password and Login fo participate. Kindergarten will be issued with new passwords and
older children’s password and login details are the some as last year. If you have forgotten these details please
do not be concerned. Passwords and logins will be sent home with your child in the coming weeks. PRC books
are able to be borrowed from the school library or your local public library.

Students must complete a set amount of reading to meet the Challenge, see table below:

Numbser of bocks Minimumnumber  Mamdmum number

Challenge  neededtocomplete  of PRCbooksfor  of personal cholce P'f:,f’.é’ﬁf’;'s"
the Challenge your Challenge books
K-2 30 25 5 K-2,3-4,5-6,7-9
3-4 20 15 5 3-4,5-6,7-9
5-6 20 15 5 5-6,7-9

Need more information?
Visit the PRC website now to download your Personal Reading Log and view booklists.

hﬂgs:[[Qroducts.schools.nsw.edu.c:u[grc[home.h‘rml

Need to know the rules?

Visit h‘r’rps:[[producfs.schgols.nsw.edu.au[grc[rules.h’rm1

Parents are welcome fo visit the school library on a Monday or Tuesday before or after school and | will be
more than happy fo assist with book selection for your child and any enquiries you may have regarding the
PRC Chadllenge.

Thank you

Mrs Masters
Library Assistant



